
The Minister added that the Government had been
in regular contact with the Canadian industry and would
continue to work closely with them throughout the course
of the investigation . Officials met with members of the
Canadian Horticultural Council, which is representing the
Canadian industry, following the announcement of the pre-
liminary determination and are scheduled to meet again
next week .
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